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Hello,

I hope you have all had a great weekend. 

Attached are the most recent test results which show the Manganese and Iron levels in our
water. 

Thanks
Wanda
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 


Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 
 


Sierra Park Water Co. Has Levels of Manganese 


Above the Drinking Water Standard 


 
Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this is not an 
emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what you should do, what happened, 
and what we are doing to correct this situation. 


We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminants.  Water sample results 
received on 05/09/2019 showed Manganese levels of 128 ug/L for Well #5 and 280 ug/L for 
Well #6.  This is above the standard, or maximum contaminant level (MCL), of 50 ug/L.  Well # 6 
recorded (ug/L) levels of 925 for Iron  MCL is 300 ug/L+. 


What should I do? 


 You do not need to use an alternative water supply (e.g., bottled water). 


 If you have other health issues concerning the consumption of this water, you may wish to consult 
your doctor. 


What happened? What is being done? 


At this time the Sierra Park Water Company has been instructed by the CPUC to put on hold 
any expenses related to the Manganese Removal Project until further instructions are given.  
There is currently an Engineering Study underway to review our options. 


Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those 
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing 
homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this public notice in a public place 
or distributing copies by hand or mail. 


Secondary Notification Requirements 


 RESIDENTIAL RENTAL PROPERTY OWNERS OR MANAGERS (including nursing 
homes and care facilities):  Must notify tenants. 


 For more information, please contact Kirk Knudsen at 209 586-3098 or P.O. Box 424, Mi-Wuk 
Village, Ca. 95346  


 


 


This notice is being sent to you by Sierra Park Water Company. 


State Water System ID#: 5510016.  Date distributed: 







 















































